
 

 

                                                                                                                                             

HIGH STREET PRIMARY 
High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 

Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 
 

 

 

Dear Parent(s), 
                    

I am writing to advise you that Year 5 will be taking part in a visit to Flybe at Exeter 

Airport on Thursday 23
rd

 March 2017 as part of Widening Horizons. 

 

Your child needs to come into school as normal wearing their school uniform and they 

must also bring a waterproof coat, as some of the day will be spent outside. If it is 

raining, children without a coat may be unable to take part in some of the outdoor 

activities. 

 

Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to a free 

school meal, a packed lunch will be provided for them. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hedger 
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